706 East Alder Street « Oakland, Maryland 21550
(301)-334-2319 Fax: (301)-334-3345

OAKLAND

CHANGE IN VISITATION OPTIONS
November 14, 2020

Effective today, we will no longer be hosting window visitations, due to the rising Garrett County, MD,
COVID-19 positivity rate, which is now at 12.3%. This decision does not come easy, as we understand
both residents and family members enjoy visiting.

You may continue to schedule virtual visits and phone calls through our activities department by calling
301-334-2319.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this difficult time. We hope to reopen soon.
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
Sheila Jones-Marina

Sheila Jones-Marino, CNHA FACHCA
Administrator
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